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CEC: L. Müller, P. Wicks, G. Hörmandinger, K. Keisel (DG ENV), I. Öhman, G. Lock, D. Koch (Eurostat), F. Raes (JRC), R. Salvarani, J-H  Rees (DG TREN)

Prof. D. Asimakopoulos (Department of Applied Physics University of Athens)


	10 August 2001



	
	


Dear Colleague,

Final draft technical report ‘National and Central Estimates for Air Emissions from Road Transport” for review

It is my pleasure to provide you with the final draft technical report ‘National and Central Estimates for Air Emissions from Road Transport’ which was prepared by ETC Air Emissions and finalised by ETC Air and Climate Change. The report is also available at the NFP/EIONET CIRCLE Interest Group.

The report presents the following:

· A comparison between emissions from road transport based on national data and using a centralised approach (COPERT); 

· Emission projections (to 2020) using the ForeMove/COPERT model, including an analysis of the effectiveness of various measures to reduce NOx emissions; 

· A comparison of three different models for projecting emissions (RAINS maintained by IIASA; TREMOVE used in Auto Oil II; ForeMove/COPERT used by ETC/ACC)

Some of the results presented in this report have been used in the EEA reports “Environmental Signals 2001” and “Transport and Environment Reporting mechanism 2001”. Much of the underlying information to this technical report is available in the TERM2001 fact sheets “Emissions of air pollutants” and “Emissions of greenhouse gases”, which are available in the EEA CIRCLE Interest Group: http://eea.eionet.eu.int:8980/Members/irc/eionet-circle/term2/home
I would like to ask you to provide us with your comments on the report, in particular your opinion on the approaches taken, the results for your country and the main conclusions and recommendations.

I would appreciate if you could send your comments on the report to the ETC Air and Climate Change partner organisation University of Thessaloniki responsible for the report (Zissis Samaras, e-mail: zisis@eng.auth.gr), with a copy to the ETC manager at RIVM (Keimpe Wieringa, email: Keimpe.Wieringa@rivm.nl) and to the EEA project manager (André Jol, e-mail: andre.jol@eea.eu.int) by 14 September 2001.  

I look forward to your response and thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Gordon McInnes

Programme manager

Copy: André Jol, Andreas Barkman (EEA), ETC/ACC (Wieringa, Samaras, Pulles, Goodwin, Ritter, Amann)
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